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Update on the Technology Palliatives to Dealing Member Firms on the Minimum Operating 
Standards (“MOS”) 
 
Further to the National Council’s approval for the Management of The Exchange to provide 
technology palliatives to Dealing Member Firms, The Exchange is pleased to announce that it will be 
providing a Hosting Service for all qualifying Dealing Member Firms.  
 

Please note that: 

 Only Dealing Member Firms that have complied with all other requirements of the MOS 

except the Order Management System requirement would be eligible;  

 The equipment has been ordered by The Exchange and the implementation has now begun 

we anticipate that the roll out to the Dealing Member Firms will commence in the third 

quarter of 2016; and  

 Dealing Member Firms that are eligible for the palliative would be deemed compliant with 

this Order Management System aspect of the MOS Technology standard for the purpose of 

assessing their overall compliance level. 

 

For further enquiries and clarification on the above, please contact the Market Services Department 
at marketdata@nse.com.ng.  
 
Please be guided accordingly.  

 
Tinuade T. Awe,  
General Counsel| Head of Regulation  
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